
  

New Mexico Nurses Association is accredited as an 
approver of nursing continuing professional 

development by the American Nurses Credentialing 
Center’s Commission on Accreditation. 

 
 
                   5/6/2022 
Organization: Associated Nurses Group 
Name and Title:   Felicia Edoghotu 
Address:   3232 McKinney Ave #500 
City/State/Zip: Dallas, Texas 75204  
Email:   angcares@yahoo.com   
Phone:   (469) 744-6246 
 
 
Dear Ms. Edoghotu, 
 
I am happy to inform you that your nursing continuing professional development offering for Texas Jurisprudence 
and Ethics for 3.0 contact hours has been approved.  The Approval Code is 2204-20 
 
The following language must be provided in writing to the learners prior to the activity and must appear on your 
certificate: 
 

This nursing continuing professional development activity was approved by New Mexico Nurses Association, an 
accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation. 

 
If you are offering this activity multiple times, your marketing materials should list the expiration date.  You may 
offer this nursing continuing professional development activity as often as you wish for the next two years. 
 
Nurses are continually seeking Nursing Continuing Professional Development / Continuing Education offerings.  
If would like to have it posted on the NMNA website, please contact me. 
 
On behalf of NMNA, thank you for your continued commitment and efforts to enhance nursing continuing 
professional development for registered nurses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzanne J. Canfield, MBA, BSN, RN, NPD-BC 
 
Accredited Approver Program Director 
New Mexico Nurses Association 
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